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BY E-MAIL 
 
February 9, 2017 
 
Mr. David Arnold  
Chief Financial Officer, Vice-President of Finance, Corporate Secretary  
London Hydro Inc.  
111 Horton Street  
P.O. Box 2700  
London, ON  N6A 4H6 
 
Dear Mr. Arnold:  
 
Re: London Hydro Inc.  

2017 Distribution Cost of Service Application 
Board File Number EB-2016-0091 
Request for an extension of the filing deadline for the Settlement Proposal 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of a letter dated February 8, 2017 from 
London Hydro Inc. (London Hydro) requesting an extension to the filing date for the 
Settlement Proposal as set out in Procedural Order No. 1, issued on November 25, 
2016. 
 
The OEB will grant this extension (from February 8 to February 10, 2017), with the 
expectation that OEB staff will file its submission on the Settlement Proposal within 5 
days from when the Settlement Proposal is filed (instead of 7 days). 
 
The OEB expects that the date of the Settlement Proposal presentation, February 16, 
2017, as set out in Procedural Order No. 1, will not change. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


